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Aaron Holt was quoted in HR Dive discussing the challenges that businesses face when deciding if an

internship should be paid or unpaid. HR teams can reach out to internal affinity groups for insight on

the composition of internship programs, including compensation details, as well as the barriers

underrepresented groups might face in applying for organizations' own programs, said Aaron.

To read more of this article, click here.
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